
Appendix C

Acknowledgements

This project has benefited from the advice and the review of a number of people. OTA staff would like to

express its appreciation to the following people for their valuable guidance.

Marshall Becker, Ph.D., M.P.H.

School of Public Health

The University of Michigan

Ann Arbor, MI

Anthony Fauci, M.D.

National Institute of Allergy

and Infectious Diseases

National Institutes Health

Bethesda. MD

Margaret Hamburg M.D.

National Institute of Allergy

and Infectious Diseases

National Institutes of Health

Bethesda, MD

Austin R. Kessler, M.B.A.

Office of Assistant Secretary

for Planning and Evaluation,

Health Planning

U.S. Department of Health

and Human Services

Washington, DC

Jeffrey Levi, M.A.

Gay Men’s Health Crisis

Washington, DC

Lincoln E. Moses, Ph.D.

Statistics Department

Stanford University

Stanford, CA

Gary Noble, M.D.

HIV/AIDS Programs

Centers for Disease Control

Atlanta, GA

June E. Osborn, M.D.

School of Public Health

The University of Michigan

Ann Arbor, MI

Michael Rosenblatt, M.D.

Merck, Sharpe, & Dohme

Research Laboratories

Merck & Co., Inc.

West Point, PA

David Kern, M.D. Henry Small, Ph.D.

School of Medicine Institute for Scientific

Stanford University Information

Stanford, CA Philadelphia, PA

c-1


